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(Anticipated enrollment as of 08-02-2021) 

6th grade – 132 
7th grade – 132 
8th grade – 129 

Total = 393  
 

 

 
BMS Building Report 

 
- Defective sections of the floor in the building were replaced this summer 

and the original wax and seal on the flooring was removed by our 
custodians. The Pierce Flooring Company will be on campus August 6th to 
complete their work on the floor. 

 
- Systems Northwest are scheduled to be on campus the week of August  

2th - 6th to install our security cameras.  
 

- Mr. Huebsch and Mrs. Heavy Runner attended the School Administrators of 
Montana conference in Helena July 26th and 27th.  It was a great 
conference covering SEL and other considerations for students and staff 
who will be returning to school in August.  It was also refreshing to see old 
friends and catch up with colleagues in a face-to-face setting rather than 
virtually! 

 
- The district-wide Leadership Week took place August 2nd - 6th.  The BMS 

SLT met at BHS and BMS to discuss and plan for the following items for the 
2021-22 school year: 
 



- Action Plan(s) 
- Instructional Framework(s) 
- SBE Plan(s) 
- Inventory of building curriculum 
- Inventory of building strategies - AVID, CRT, IEFA, MCCS, CO & UO/GRR, 

Authentic Literacy, MTSS 
- Inventory of building assessments:, DESSA, WIDA, aimswebPLUS, SBAC 
- MCLP and/or MCLSDP plans 
- SEL plan(s): DESSA implementation? When will lessons be taught? DESSA 

mini’s 
- BNAS framework/plan-Added to Instructional framework-bi-weekly lessons 
- Intervention programs/plan(s)-Read 180 (T2-T3), ALEKS (T2-T3), System 44 

(Tier 3) 
- PD plan(s) 
- Committees and members: SLT and SBE            
- Daily Bell/Class Schedule 

 

 
 

As we look forward to the beginning of a new school year, I would like to thank all 
stakeholders for their effort, vision, and dedication that it took to prepare for the 
2021-22 school year.  We are excited for students to return to a face-to-face 
learning environment while focusing on continuing to build a culture of success at 
Browning Middle School. 
 
Be well, be safe, and we look forward to seeing you! 
William Huebsch 
BMS Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


